
Musetta Report – July 2015 

Year End/New Season Activities 

Over the next two weeks I’ll be closing out the 2014-15 season in Musetta and setting up the season beginning 
August 1. This will include updating the calendar for all confirmed and tentative activities in the coming season. 
As a reminder to all committee chairs, please let me know what your meeting schedules look like so the calendar 
can reflect all our activities. It’s encouraging to members who log onto Musetta to see just how much is 
happening, so in this case the more the better! 
 
I’ll also be updating the annual membership application for the new season. Recent upgrades to the Musetta 
date base will make this much easier than in the past. Finally, the mailing list will be reviewed for accuracy and 
consistency in preparation for our annual mailing in September. 
 
Submitted respectfully by Terry Drew Karanen, 21 July 2015. 


